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It has been a very busy week, but 
great to have so much going on 
given all of the challenges of Covid.

Our Middle and Senior School 
students had their first assembly of 
the term together to commemorate 
Holocaust Memorial Day, and well 
done to Miss Cockburn’s Year 6 
students for leading it. It was also 
really good to see so many talented 
students in our Year 7 Scholarship 
Week, while I’ve been similarly 
impressed by our students’ efforts in 
the ongoing Middle School Enterprise 
Showcase – even if I was a touch 
disappointed to find out that they 
had only been asking me about 
what cakes and gifts I would like for 
market research purposes.

Our Year 11 and 13 students had 
another Parents’ Evening to discuss 
their mock exam results, while Year 
11 also have the added dilemma of 
deciding their A-level options. It’s a 
tough period for those in exam years, 
but I hope they will make the most 
of these next few months in order to 
reap the rewards for years to come.

With all of the above going on, 
and lots more besides, I hope that 
everybody has a restful weekend.

Mr Tyler
Headmaster

I can’t believe we are already four 
weeks into term; the days are just 
flying by!  

Last Saturday’s boarding trip to 
The Grove for 10 pin bowling was 
hotly contested, with Sofia bowling 
her usual winning score. The trip 
was quieter than usual, with some 
boarders involved in CCF, whilst 
Nahia and Josh attended the 
Hereford and Worcester County 
Cross Country Championship.

This weekend, we are visiting 
Worcester; fitting in some shopping 
and a trip to the cinema for the 
younger students. Sunday morning 
will be an early start for some of our 
girls, leaving the house at 6.30am 
for the West Midlands netball 
championship- good luck, girls!

Finally, I would like to politely remind 
you that the boarding house must be 
made aware of half term travel and 
accommodation arrangements, no 
later than Friday 4th February.  

If your child can’t travel home or 
to a guardian, we may be able to 
accommodate them in school. If you 
would like to consider this option 
please email us asap.

This half term ends at 5 o’clock 
on Friday 11th February and the 
boarding house will close by 7pm 
that evening. 

Mrs Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding NewsUpdates & 
Reminders
Covid Update

As I am sure you are aware, the 
government has now relaxed Covid 
restrictions further and students are 
no longer required to wear masks 
around school. However, they should 
continue to wear them on school 
transport, unless they are exempt.

Please also be aware that we will 
be going back to the normal use of 
changing rooms and, to that end, 
everyone should be coming to school 
in full winter school uniform from 
Monday. Please remind your children 
to ensure that they bring the correct 
kit to school to change into for their 
relevant activities.

A Level Options Deadline

We would like to remind all parents 
of Year 11 students that A Level 
Options are due in on Monday 31st 
January.

Sixth Form Scholarship Applications

We would like to remind all current 
Year 11 students who are interested 
in applying for a scholarship to the 
Sixth Form, to apply soon to avoid 
disappointment.

For more information, please visit 
our website for more information or 
contact admissions@luctonschool.
org
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